
It has been an extremely busy start to 2025!

We have had a new team member join us in our Ledbury
branch, we’ve had fabulous fund raising efforts by several
members of staff, a careers day and a newly qualified
Veterinary Nurse! 

Read on to find out more!

What’s been going
on in practice?
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COME ALONG TO
OUR LEDBURY OPEN

EVENING!
TUESDAY 1ST

JULY 6-8PM
Come and meet the team,
have a slice of cake and a
cuppa, as well as a nose

around the practice!
Come and chat with our
friendly vets, nurses and

support staff and find out a
little more about our practice!
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Chris, one of our directors has completed The London Marathon
in aid of Guide Dogs UK. He raised an incredible amount for the
fantastic charity - over £2,000! This wonderful charity works
tirelessly to help people with sight loss live better, independent
lives, and makes a huge difference practically to people’s lives. 
Did you know Guide Dogs UK is the biggest employer of specialist
dedicated to helping children & young people overcome the
challenges of sight loss?! Well done Chris and Thank you to Guide
Dogs UK!

Congratulations Hayley - RVN

A huge congratulations to Hayley who has recently passed her
OSCE’s and is now a fully qualified Veterinary Nurse!
You will see Hayley in our Ledbury branch carrying out Nurse
consultations and also theatre admissions. Hayley is also a key
member of the nursing team covering our out of hours service at
our Hereford branch.

Meet Jess - our new Veterinary Nurse in
our Ledbury branch!

Jess joined the team in March this year and has settled in fabulously! Jess was
previously a Head veterinary Nurse in another small animal practice where she
has 17 years’ experience as a Nurse. We feel very lucky to have Jess as part of

the team with her wealth of knowledge and experience. Jess is particularly
interested in carrying out Nurse weight clinics and always striving to provide

the best inpatient care. Outside of work, Jess enjoys yoga, gardening and
walking in new places!

Please join us in welcoming Jess to the team! You will see her regularly in our
Ledbury branch whilst in nurse clinics and theatre admissions. Jess also is

another key member of staff in providing our out of hours care for your pets
at our Hereford branch.

Chris completes The London Marathon!
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Careers Day
We recently held our very first ‘Careers Day’ at our Hereford

branch. This was organised by one of our fascistic vets, Lauren.
It was extremely popular and was very well received by all who

attended. It was a great opportunity for budding young vets and
nurses to have an insight into the veterinary industry. 


